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Friday 23rd June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,         

CARNIVAL CELEBRATION 
 
Year 2 children will be taking part in end of year celebrations including Carnival theme activity days in their 
penultimate week at Court Lane Infant School. The children will be exploring a ‘Carnival’ theme with lots of 
exciting activities which will culminate in a party for the pupils, during school time, on Friday 14th July.  
 
On Thursday 13th the children will take part in a carnival themed workshop focusing on dance. We are very lucky 
to have experts coming in to work with the children. The children will also have a chance to create their own drink 
using a range of juices and have a fruit tasting session where we will have a variety of fruits for them to try. They 
will be making their own carnival themed hats along with a carnival float using boxes and other materials. 
 
To add to the carnival celebration, we would like the children to design a t-shirt. They will have an opportunity to 
use fabric pens to create their own carnival themed t-shirt. Please can the children bring in a plain white t-shirt 
that they can decorate. This could also double up as a memento to be kept. We are suggesting a plain white                
t-shirt but the children are welcome to bring in an alternative such as a plain white t-towel or muslin type of 
material or an old white t-shirt with a logo on that they can decorate the back of will be fine. Please can this be 
brought in to school by Friday 7th July at the latest.  
 
On Friday 14th July we are asking the children to come in to school dressed in bright, colourful clothes ready for 
the party in the afternoon. Please don’t feel the need to buy anything new for this, anything with a hint of colour 
will be great.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
 
Mrs Barker-Vassallo, Miss Gibbs, Mrs Fagelman, Mr Robson and Miss Brown 

 


